
 

 

October 2022 Newsletter 

• As the weather begins to get a bit cooler, we will continue to go 

outside each day.   Please remember to put warmer clothing in 

your child’s cubby and bring a jacket on cooler days. 

 

• Rochester Schools will be closed on October 7
th

 for a Teacher 

Institute day and October 10
th

 in observance of Columbus Day.  

 

• Beginning Steps is excited to host our 4
th

 annual Trunk-or-Treat 
on October 26

th
 from 6:00-7:30p.m.  See posted flyer for more 

info!  

 

• We will have our classroom Halloween Parties on Friday, October 

28
th

.   Sign-up sheets will be posted in the front foyer. 

 

• It’s Fall Photo Time again!  Krista Stuckey Photography will be 

here in November (Date to come soon!) Reminders will be sent 

home a couple weeks prior to picture day.  Bring in your best 

smiles!!! 

 

 

Have A Safe & HAPPY HALLOWEEN! 

 



        

 

 

I’m One…                                   

Benjamin S. (10-6)                            

Bentley S. (10-6)                                                                                    

Oakleigh K. (10-9) 

Meadow R. (10-16) 

Kylie F. (10-27) 

 

I’m Five…                                   

Addison M. (10-21)                            

Oliver M. (10-27)                                

Staff… 

Ms. Amanda W. (10-3) 

 

Happy Birthday  

                                  I’m Two…                                  I’m Three

                            Ambrose V. (10-16)                  Everl

                                                                                    Atlas K. (10

                                           I’m Six…                                    I’m Seven

                            Kaden R. (10-6)                       Ellie M. (10

                                Baker F. (10-28) 

I’m Three… 

Everly B. (10-4) 

Atlas K. (10-16) 

m Seven…   

Ellie M. (10-9) 


